
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Oak Park River Forrest Community Foundation Donation   
 
DATE:  September 12, 2017 
 
 
The Oak Park River Forrest Community Foundation donated a check to D97 in the 
amount of $1,600. The donation is allocated to purchase special education supplies. 
The district is required to submit a report to the foundation describing how the funds will 
be used by March 31, 2018. 
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